Article 1996

The April meeting of the Mount Airy Claybreakers Garden Club took place at the home of Ann Williams. John Peter Thompson from Behnke's Nurseries gave a wonderful program and slide presentation on Shade Gardening with Perennials. Following his program the club enjoyed Ann's wonderful refreshments and John Peter's informal question and answer session. He has always been a very special friend of the Club. A special thank you was given to Betty and Al Abercrombie and Peggy Martin who spent quite a bit of time working on the Holloway Park garden site on Rosaryville Road.